Sacred Heart Church Finance Committee Meeting

August 18, 2022

Approved

Father Ray led a prayer before the meeting.

Dave Mayer brought the meeting to order.

Finance Committee members present were Dave Mayer, Jim Wagner and Carrie Mayer.

Dave reported new Financial Committee members were Carrie Mayer and Gary Hemann.

Al Winters was at the meeting to update us on the status of Heating and A/C system in the school. Repairs to the A/C may be about \$1000.00. The heating system boiler is approximately 4 yrs old. Original under floor pipes in the have begun to leak. Estimates will be brought to the committee soon for repairs or possibly putting a forced air system in the building.

After discussion about officers, Carrie agreed to be Secretary.

Financial reports were reviewed. Motion by Jim to approve. Financials were approved by consensus.

Fr. Ray will be sending an end of year financial report to parishioners including the status of our Diocesan loan.

Meeting closed by Dave Mayer, approved by consensus.

Next meeting is November 17, 2022 at 6:30.